Addendum to Fundraising Report – January 16, 2011

The Fundraising Committee is putting together an Academy Awards Party to raise money for HMC. The date is Sunday, February 27th beginning at 4 p.m. and ending past the end of the Oscar telecast. The party will be held at Bar 704 located on Third Street Harrisburg. The committee includes members of the FR comm., James Christian, Henry Pontius, Michael Tindell, and the Bar 704 owners.

Plans include:   a red carpet, a parked limo outside the bar where attendees can enter and exit while having their pictures taken, a costume contest for favorite actor, actress and movie character with prizes to be given, a 50/50 raffle, baskets of cheer raffle, an Oscar pool, hors d’ouerves, and the telecast of the Oscars. Oh yes, and a performance by the Men’s Chorus at 7ish (noting that the men will be singing earlier in the day). We’re also looking into a drink special and beer in which sales/partial sales would go to HMC.

The event is billed as a black tie optional affair (tuxes can be rented at a 
$30 discount on tuxes $89-$100 through Simply Formals in Harrisburg by mentioning the HMC Academy Awards Party). Admission is $10/person. Details are being worked out for the limo photos to be sold at a 50/50 split with Posh Studios in Lancaster. Committee is awaiting a written agreement to be approved by the Board. The committee is also working with Jericho and Chuck Atwell for the red carpet and the lighting.
Publicity is being worked out with Digit-All Solutions in Harrisburg and a reduced rate. The committee asks if the board/singers have any people they want invited to this event, to give us their address or the number of postcards you would like to give out by January 23rd. Goal is to have all PR already for mailing by February 1st. Info is already on HMC’s web page and Facebook page.

Donations are currently being solicited with remaining costs to be covered by Eric Selvey so that the Chorus incurs no expenses for this event. 

Submitted respectfully,

Eric Selvey


